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I am ALWAYS interested in 
s t o r i e s , p h o t o s a n d o t h e r 
miscellaneous bowling-related 
information to include in this 
publication. Please help me out 
by submitting any  of your photos, 
amusing anecdotes or bowling 
information to me at:

Make sure that you “Like” us on Facebook to track events, 
tournament standings and other area bowling news.

Check out the list below for FM USBC sponsored tournaments for the upcoming year.

To u r n a m e n t  S c h e d u l e  A n n o u n c e d

Seniors	Tournament October	5-6,	12-13,	2024 West	Acres	Bowl

Halloween	Youth/Adult	9-Pin October	19-20,	26-27,	2024 XCalibur

FM	USBC	Invita@onal November	24,	2024 West	Acres	Bowl

Youth	All-City December	7-8,	2024 West	Acres	Bowl

Jingle	Bowl	Bash December	15,	2024 Hawley	Lanes

All-City January	11-12,	18-19,	25-26,	2025 Sunset	Lanes

Youth	Holiday February	16,	2025 Sunset	Lanes

Mixed	Doubles March	1-2,	2025 The	Bowler

Queen	of	the	Valley March	16,	2025 You	Betcha

Champion	of	Champions May	13-15,	2025 The	Bowler

2024-2025 FM USBC 
Tournament Schedule 

Check out our 
Facebook page!arnebee@gmail .com

F a l l  S e a s o n  M e e t i n g  A n n o u n c e dS a v e  

T h e  


D a t e !
The organizational meeting for the upcoming season is scheduled August 12th beginning at 
am outdoor park yet to be determined. Food will be ready at 6:00pm, and the meeting will 
begin at 6:30pm.  All league Secretaries and/or Presidents are highly encouraged to attend. 

https://www.facebook.com/fmbowlers
http://www.fmusbc.com
http://facebook.com/fmbowlers
mailto:fmusbc@gmail.com
mailto:fmusbc@gmail.com
mailto:arnebee@gmail.com


PO Box 6405 • Fargo, ND 58109 • fmusbc.com • facebook.com/fmbowlers • fmusbc@gmail.com

PO Box 6405   •   Fargo, ND 58109   •   (701) 361-7983   •   fmusbc.com   •   facebook.com/fmbowlers   •   fmusbc@gmail.com

PO Box 6405 • Fargo, ND 58109 • (701) 361-7983 • fmusbc.com • facebook.com/fmbowlers • fmusbc@gmail.com

Contact us with comments, suggestions or requests for further information: fmusbc@gmail.com

Two Youth bowlers from the Fargo 
Moorhead area are attending the 
Junior Gold tournament in Detroit, 
Michigan this week.

Pictured at left is Chezny Jobe; at right is 
Thomas Voltz.

Senior Bowlers are 
meeting on Mondays 
and Wednesdays at 
1:00pm at West Acres 
B o w l t h i s s u m m e r, 
s h o w n a t l e f t . A l l 
bow le rs age 50 o r 
above are welcome.

Pictured at right is Russ 
Meyer, Lanes Manager 
at West Acres Bowl who 
picked up “The Big 
Four” (4-6-7-10 split) 
during play on July 15th.

L o c a l  J u n i o r  G o l d  B o w l e r s  C o m p e t e  
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